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Covid came but we still were able to bring  Jesus ! 
There has been a shift with 
missions across North America, 
becoming solely humanitarian 
missions, losing the prime 
directive of winning people to 
Jesus Christ. We are a little 
different, the most important 
mission of DCI is bringing 
people to Jesus and discipling 

them.  We feed the poor, clothe the 
naked and deliver people trapped 
in sin but we do all of this to see 
people born -again by faith in Jesus 
Christ. Even with authorities trying 
to shut down ministry throughout 
the Yucatan, we were able to keep 
our children’s mentoring programs 
going. 

Outreach to Police 

There are many police stops 
around our Mayan City of 
Tizimin, to keep the area in 
lockdown. We use this as an 
opportunity to bring 
refreshments and even meals, 
to be a witness to the areas 
law-enforcement. 

Many Salvations at 
Kathy’s  Conferences 
and Workshops 

If you have come to serve, 
you've probably eaten a taco 
or two at Yepez restaurant.  His 
family is now saved! 

Covid came… but the message of Jesus 
  is unstoppable… to the Mayan People!
27 Years of Ministry In The Land of the Mayans | Bill & Kathy Craver

(A promise from God) …Whoever is kind to the poor lends to the LORD,  
and He will reward them for what they have done.   Proverbs 19:17 NIV

The Grace Place
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“The Miracle of the $25,000 property payment”  
Our faithful friends and partners did not waiver when it came to 
fulfilling Christ’s Great Commission. His desire that every tribe and 

tongue would come to His saving knowledge, through His death 
and resurrection on the cross. March 18th the city went into 
quarantine and it looked like we had no hope for keeping the 
property because of a huge payment due in July. But our partners 
were faithful and the $25,000 payment was met!  All we can say is 
we have people praying for us and hearing from the Lord!   

PIM Network 
March 5th-7th was when 
DCI’s “Professionals in 
Ministry” network conducted 
a conference in the capital 
city of Merida.  With the help 
of South Bay Church of 
Riverview, Florida, 28 bi-
vocational ministers came 
for training. In the meetings 
a heavy anointing of the 
Holy Spirit rested. At the 

luncheon, many of the ministers testified 
that the teaching brought them to a new 
level.  

Masks..  a Tool for 
Evangelism 

With Covid-19 lockdown we had 
to pray and find creative ways to 
bring God's word to families. We 
did this by providing masks and it 
was a very effective way to bring 
God's Word into Mayan homes 

Mayan Women 

The women of the Yucatan 
invited Kathy to the capital city for 
a conference. They were like 
sponges being filled with the 
Spirit of God 

[Mat 28:19-20 KJV] 19 Go ye therefore, 
and teach all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father, and of the Son, 
and of the Holy Ghost: 20 Teaching them 
to observe all things whatsoever I have 
commanded you: and, lo, I am with you 
always, [even] unto the end of the world. 
Amen.

Pastor Orlando Castro Made 
National Director of PIM 

Hurricane Zeta 

Zeta impacted the DCI area greatly. 
We were able to bring food door-to-
door and conduct clean up. We lost 
80% of the trees on the DCI 
missionary campus but the structure 
suffered only minor damage. PTL!
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Zoom  Online Bible Studies 
Throughout 2020, we conducted zoom Bible studies with key Mayan leaders of the Yucatán. Doing these 
online Bible studies has created a close spiritual bond with these important pastors of influence. The zoom 
Bible studies were sent to their congregation members throughout the Mayan region. 

 

 

Bill's surgery in Mexico. 

You have the opportunity of giving by check or by PayPal at dcimissions.com  
DCI is a 501-C3 Faith Based Charity - - - Office Ph. 813-610-6351

One of the greatest testimonies of 2020 is that through the faithfulness 
of our friends and partners, the DCI team has been financially provided 
for January thru November. Partners… the Lord has seen your 
faithfulness and His Word is true! God has promised to reward those 
who are faithful with seeing Christ’s work completed on the earth.

Bill had surgery on a rupture. 
This was conducted at the 
Presbyterian hospital to save 
funds for the ministry.

 January thru November Team Funded

Christmas Gifts…. Friend’s, you have provided in an amazing 
way! All toys have been purchased. The only thing left is to order T-

shirts. This will be $2200.  Please pray that these funds arrive. :)

BOOK ON 
AMAZON

Zoom study has 
been made into a 
book and is now on 
Amazon in Spanish 
being circulated 
around the world

By partnering with DCI you bring a little happiness into a young Mayan child's life. 
With the pandemic, there are no jobs and their parents have no work. When they get 
a meal, it brings a little happiness into their hearts. Thank you for your faithfulness, 
and bringing a smile to a little child! - Bill & Kathy Craver


